
 

 

Date:  Thursday, April 18, 2019  
To:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate  
From:   Jean Standard, Chairperson, University Curriculum Committee 
RE:  Executive Summary for the following new program proposal 

The University Curriculum Committee recommends approval of the new Interdisciplinary Studies 
undergraduate minor in Entrepreneurship.  

Interdisciplinary Studies Minor in Entrepreneurship 

Currently, entrepreneurship education is not open and available to non-business majors. This minor will 
fill that void and open up both entrepreneurship education and basic business education to all those 
outside of the College of Business. 


